
 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDY VISIT, RIKSHOSPITALET, OSLO 

5. november 

Rikshospitalet in Oslo are having their kitchen rebuild to meet the demands for innovative concepts such 

as ‘postrestaurants’ in the wards and confectionery. Here is the oppotunity to come and see these new 

facilities and the ‘postrestaurants’ and also to hear about the innovative ideas and and concepts at 

Rikshospitalet. 

At the tour we’ll also hear about a unique research project focusing on blood diseases with a complex 

course of the disease and how a menu have been made for those patients. Patients strugling  with poor 

condition of the mouth, in need of training their eating reflexes etc. 

Time 
Kl 13.45 – Meeting in the reception of Rikshospitalet. 

kl 14.00 - Information on the PhD study on nutrition for marrow transplanted 

kl 14.35 -  Visit to a ward restaurant – a practical demonstration on how meals for people with poor 

appetite 

kl 15.00 – Tour of the kitchen of Rikshospitalets 

kl 15.30 - Slutt 

 
 
Enquiries and registrations 

Max 20 pers (due to limited space) – registration is closed 

Contact information: 

Sofie Husby, tlf +45 9940 2557 

sohu@plan.aau.dk 

Terje Størkersen  
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